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DATE April 8, 2022 CITY OF DALLAS 

TO Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council  

SUBJECT Update to the Dallas Water Utilities Campaign to Establish Payment Plans  
 

“Our Product is Service” 
Empathy | Ethics | Excellence | Equity 

The purpose of this memo is to share information on the Dallas Water Utilities (DWU) marketing 
campaign encouraging customers with outstanding balances of more than 60 days to establish 
payment plans prior to April 30, 2022.  DWU, like most water utilities across the country, 
suspended water disconnections and late fee charges in March 2020 at the start of the COVID-
19 pandemic.  Currently, thirteen percent of DWU customers have past due balances of more 
than 60 days with a median balance of $199.30. 
 
In August 2021, DWU began a two-month public outreach campaign to connect with customers 
who have past due balances and assist them in establishing payment plans to meet their 
individual budget needs.  All residential customers received an insert in their August and 
September utility bills last year encouraging them to contact DWU customer service and establish 
a payment plan if their account is past due.  Currently, DWU has established 6,529 payment plans 
for customers who need additional time to pay their utility bill. DWU will send postcards in English 
and Spanish (attached) in April and May of 2022 to all past due customers urging them to contact 
DWU customer service to establish a payment plan to avoid a water disconnection.  
 
DWU understands that customers with past due balances are facing financial hardships and will 
continue to assist customers by developing a payment plan that fits their budget. DWU will also 
assist customers with identifying non-profit agencies that may be able to provide financial 
assistance.  As part of DWU’s outreach campaign, customers will be encouraged to contact DWU 
to set up a payment plan and avoid late fees and water disconnection by calling water customer 
service at 214-651-1441, Monday through Friday from 8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m.  As the country and 
City move towards a new normal, DWU will resume water disconnections during the month of 
June of 2022.  Our goal is to assist each and every customer to maintain this essential service 
and help in any way we can. 

 
Kimberly Bizor Tolbert 

Deputy City Manager 

 
c: T.C. Broadnax, City Manager 

Chris Caso, City Attorney  
Mark Swann, City Auditor 
Bilierae Johnson, City Secretary 
Preston Robinson, Administrative Judge 
Jon Fortune, Deputy City Manager 

Majed A. Al-Ghafry, Assistant City Manager 
M. Elizabeth (Liz) Cedillo-Pereira, Assistant City Manager 
Robert Perez, Interim Assistant City Manager 
Carl Simpson, Interim Assistant City Manager 
M. Elizabeth Reich, Chief Financial Officer 
Genesis D. Gavino, Chief of Staff to the City Manager 
Directors and Assistant Directors 

 






	Update to the DWU Campaign to Establish Payment Plans_04082022
	Avoid Water Disruption v4

